The
MADISON SUBURBAN UTILITY DISTRICT

Of Davidson County. Tennessee

November 1, 2023
RE: Fire Line Meter Fine- Installation Non-Compliance Fee
Dear Customer and/or Responsible Party

Madison Suburban Utility District sent a postcard on/about February 12 and April 6, 2023 to inform you
of changes being made to the District’s Fire Line Metering Policy. In accordance with the District’s policy
you were given 120 days to be in compliance.

Please notify the District of your compliance and/or timeline for installation to be in compliance with
this program, otherwise the monthly “Non-Compliance Fee” will be assessed beginning February 2024
bill. After the allotted time if compliance has not been established the District will take the necessary
steps to ensure compliance, to include but not limited to:

-Discontinuance of Fire Line service and notification to the Fire Marshalls office of the situation.

-The Non-compliance monthly fee schedule is as follows:
4” Fire line $400.00
6” Fire Line $600.00
8” Fire Line $800.00
10” Fire Line $1000.00

Questions and updates to fire line meter installation may be sent to info@msud.net.

Respectfully,

Jim Wade
Director of Development and Plans

Madison Suburban Utility District

P.O Box |75 Madison. Tennessee 37116-0173 (615) 868-3201 FAX (615) 868-5595



